
Shade Tree Commission 

Meeting Minutes April 4, 2019 

 

The Shade Tree Commission meeting was called to order at 6:03 p.m. on April 4, 2019. Present were 
Commission members Alizabeth Dively, Ed Dix, Chairperson Lori Hegedus and Maintenance 
Superintendent Cliff Karlsen.  

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Lori Hegedus. 

 

Public Comment: None 

Unfinished Business: None 

New Business: 

• Discussion on the 2019 Budget and the expenditure of the budgeted amount for tree plantings 
($1,000). 

• Ed Dix would like to go along with Cliff Karlsen when trees are purchased. 
• Replacement of the flower pots on the “porkchop” at 3rd and Market Streets. 
• Review of the written requests for tree removal due to the problems associated with the 

crabapple trees planted by the Borough. 
o 634 Bosler Ave   Approved removal 
o 630 Hummel Ave Approved removal 
o 136 Bosler Ave  Approved removal  

• Discussion concerning the rain garden maintenance and the hiring of a caretaker. 

The next Shade Tree meeting will be July 3, 2019 due to the first Thursday of July falling on 
Independence Day. The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cliff Karlsen 

Maintenance Supertintendent 

 

 

 


